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For Immediate Release

RE: Repair The Vote PAC’s Voter ID Initiative; Assigned Ballot Question

Number 7

August 9th, 2024 – Las Vegas, Nevada – Repair The Vote PAC is pleased to announce

that its Voter ID initiative has been officially assigned Ballot Question Number 7 for the

upcoming 2024 election. The initiative will seek that each voter in Nevada present photo

identification when voting in person at polling places and, if voting by mail, requires the

last four digits of their Nevada driver’s license or social security number.

The assignment of Ballot Question Number 7 follows the successful submission of

185,573 signatures, significantly surpassing the required threshold to place the initiative

on the ballot. This widespread public support underscores the importance of voter ID

laws in preventing fraud and enhancing public confidence in election results.

“We are elated to see our Voter ID initiative officially recognized as Ballot Question

Number 7,” said David Gibbs, Chairman of Repair The Vote PAC. “This is more than just

a number on a ballot; it’s a crucial measure to protect the sanctity and security of our

elections. Our team created a grassroots movement around a simple idea, that Nevadans

deserve to have trust in the process. They made it a reality and now get to share why

they are voting Yes on 7!”

If passed in the 2024 election, Ballot Question Number 7 will appear again on the ballot

in 2026 under the same question number. This would then meet the requirement under

Article 19 of the Nevada State Constitution to make the initiative an official

Constitutional amendment.

Throughout the next three months, Repair The Vote PAC plans to intensify its efforts to

educate voters about the importance of the Voter ID initiative. Through community

engagement, public forums, and educational campaigns, the organization aims to

ensure that voters are fully informed and ready to make their voices heard on Election

Day. For more information please go to www.repairthevote.us
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